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July 30, 2021
Beryl Lipton

Granite State News Collaborative

MuckRock.com
Dear Beryl Lipton,
This letter is in response to your 91-A request and addresses the following:

Budget and Funding Data from 2000 to 2020.

· I have enclosed the annual budgets from 2000 through 2022

· I have enclosed grants and other funding from 2003 through 2020, we do not have the data that goes back to 2000. 
· I have enclosed the number of employed officers through 2002 through July 2021. 

· I have not provided any demographic data, (age, race, and gender) of officers or supervisors because we do not track that data.

Any questions can be directed to Captain Peter Marr of the Office of Professional Standards at 603-792-5473 or pmarr@manchesternh.gov.









Respectfully Submitted,









Captain Peter Marr


